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As a global leading manufacturer of silicone-based adhesives, sealants and coatings, hybrid 

adhesives, and PVC foam, it is Novagard’s goal to provide sustainable product solutions and provide 

responsible ESG feedback to our business partners. 

 

Novagard is committed to protect the environment and complies with applicable environmental 

regulations. We support the restrictions on hydrofluorocarbons (HFCs) implemented under the 

American Innovation and Manufacturing Act.  Therefore, we are committed to ensuring our products 

are compliant with ongoing legislative efforts to reduce the production and consumption of HFCs. 

 

To the best of our knowledge, based on our understanding of the Novagard production process and 

the raw materials used, we hereby declare that Novagard products do not contain any intentionally 

added HFCs. However, we do not routinely analyze our products for these substances nor do we 

require our raw material suppliers to do so. 
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